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Progress since our last update:

Following the completion of the internal walls, an intensive period of internal fit out of works has
been continuing at ground and first floor levels. Unfortunately, supply issues have continued to
impact on our programme and the planned completion date has been extended into the new year.

Externally, the car park bays have now been completed and the circulation and access road are
ready to take the final top course, although this will not happen until the end of the project.

Pictured below: outside rear elevation and the inside of the main entrance lobby at ground floor.

Significant News:
The substation and cabling have been installed in readiness for the meters to be fitted which will
mean the electrical power to the building can be turned on.

What's Next:

At various points in the programme during October and ongoing into November, the installation of
door frames, doors, flooring and decoration base coats will commence and internal works will
continue.
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Guided tour gets the thumbs up

Last month we hosted a series of guided tours for people who will run services from the new centre
and other interested parties.

On 23 September, representatives from Dartmouth Medical Practice, Dartmouth Clinic, Dartmouth
Wellbeing, Wellbeing Pharmacy, Torbay and South Devon NHS Foundation Trust and local
councillors were amongst some of the stakeholders who had a 30-minute tour of the inside and
outside of the building.

The aim of the tour was to familiarise people with the centre as well as showcase the progress of
work to date. Feedback from the group was extremely positive with people finding the tour
informative and useful including helping to understand the size and the layout of rooms.
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Look out for more updates in our November newsletter.

If you have any questions or feedback regarding the project please contact:
enquiries@gbpartnerships.co.uk
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